ROCHES . )
HILLS DPS/Engineering
Allan E. Schneck, P.E., Director

MICHIGAN

From: Barbara J. Smithv@
To:  Tina Barton, City Clerk
Date:  September 6, 2017
Re:  John Staran Metro Act and Bilateral Permit Approval for
MCImetro Access Transmission Services Corp. d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services

Tina: Verizon Access Transmission Services has applied for the above referenced permits through the
DPS/Engineering Department. | met with John Staran on June 22 and August 14 and have been in
correspondence with him via email regarding these applications and received final written approval from him

on August 28, 2017.

BJS/

(o3 Allan Schneck, P.E., DPS/Engineering Director
Paul Davis, P.E., City Engineer
Paul Shumejko, P.E., PTOE, Transportation Engineer
Sheryl Mclsaac, DPS Office Coordinator
Verizon Metro Act File
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